
City  Manager  Hatch  provides
update  to  Mesa  Verde
Community Inc.
On Tuesday Jan. 18, City Manager Tom Hatch gave a presentation
to  the  Mesa  Verde  Community  Inc.  to  update  the  group  on
several city initiatives.

Hatch brought them up to speed on the Fire Station No. 1
replacement efforts and noted that the groundbreaking for the
new station will take place on March 11, 2017 with completion
scheduled for the following spring of 2018.

He also told the group what was going on with the Lions Park
improvements  which  includes  a  new  library  and  community
center. Hatch also gave updates on the new City Council, the
Mesa Verde medians, city staffing, the homeless and the news
that the Chargers are moving the team headquarters here.
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